In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Jan. 3, 2014 Payroll Checks
- · November & December One Card Reconciliations
- · PCC Mailroom Hours Over December Break

General Announcements

- · Take a Moment to Recognize an Outstanding AU Alumnus/a!
- · Get Fit This Holiday Season with Weight Watchers At Work Meetings
- · Spring Job Fair!
- · Save the Date for Reunion 2014!
- · Family Film: 'The Polar Express'
- · Documentary Matinee: 'Tigers of the Snow'-National Geographic (2000)
- Join the Office for the Aging Tax Team

What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY	TOMORROW	SATURDAY
10:00 Walk-in Hours at the CDC		

Jan. 3, 2014 Payroll Checks

Due to the extension of our Holiday break, all payroll checks dated Jan. 3, 2014 will be mailed to your home address on file.

For those of you with Direct Deposit, nothing will change, your paycheck will be deposited as usual.

Any checks not picked up from previous payrolls that are left in the Business Office as of 2 p.m. on Friday, Dec. 20, will also be mailed.

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

November & December One Card Reconciliations

For November transactions, cardholders need to submit One-Card charges to your card manager by Wednesday, Dec. 11, 2013. Card Managers need to have statements to Sue Peck by Wednesday, Dec. 18, 2013.

For December transactions, cardholders need to submit One-Card charges to your card manager by Friday, Jan. 10, 2014. Card Managers need to have statements to Sue Peck by Friday, Jan. 17, 2014.

Submitted by: Susan Peck

back to top Send Email Reminder

PCC Mailroom Hours Over December Break

The Powell Campus Center Mailroom will be open one day over the December break on Tuesday, Dec. 31, 2013 from 10 a.m. - 2 p.m. You can enter the side door through the loading dock area to get to the Mailroom.

Submitted by: Susan Peck

back to top Send Email Reminder

Take a Moment to Recognize an Outstanding AU Alumnus/a!

We know that there are countless AU alumni who, since leaving Alfred, have achieved extraordinary things in their lives and careers. Each year during Reunion Weekend in June, the University recognizes honored alumni for their service to the institution and/or achievements.

There are up to four awards given recognizing distinguished service, lifetime service to AU, distinguished achievement and a new award to honor the unique achievements of a young graduate of the last decade.

The process by which nominees are chosen for awards is the responsibility of the AU Alumni Council's Awards Committee working with the Office of Alumni Relations. It is our mission to identify individuals whose exemplary actions, careers, and/or support significantly enhances the vitality of Alfred University's prestigious reputation.

The process of collecting and vetting the field of nominations is an intensive and very important process. As an Alfred University alumnus/a, you are a valuable resource for this process. We hope that, as a result of your contacts, you might have information regarding at least one or two alumni who might be deserving of special recognition. Please nominate them for consideration by downloading and returning a nomination form.

Nominations are due by Wednesday, Jan. 15, 2014 for the 2014 Reunion Weekend Awards. However, we welcome your nominations at any time throughout the year.

Please contact the Office of Alumni Relations with any questions or comments by email at alumni@alfred.edu or by phoning 607.871.2144. Nominations may also be forwarded to the following address:

Office of Alumni Relations Welcome Center One Saxon Drive Alfred, NY 14802

Thank you, sincerely, for all your help and support.

Attachment: 2014Awardsform.pdf

Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni

back to top Send Email Reminder

Get Fit This Holiday Season with Weight Watchers At Work Meetings

Alfred University and Alfred State students, faculty, and staff are getting fit and working toward a healthier lifestyle. Join our At Work meetings each Thursday from noon to 1 p.m. Meetings are held in Room 408 (at the top of the stairs) of the new Student Leadership Center (SLC) on the Alfred State

Campus.

Lose weight and feel great in the company of friends from Alfred University and Alfred State!

For further information, please contact Beth Turner by email at **turnerea@alfredstate.edu** or by phone at 607-587-4080.

Link: Alfred State campus map

Attachment: Weight Watchers At Work Meeting flyer

Submitted by: Anne Cornell

back to top Send Email Reminder

Spring Job Fair!

The Spring Job Fair, hosted by the Career Development Center, will take place on Friday, Feb. 21, 2014 from noon-2 p.m. in the Powell Campus Center, Knight Club. Over 50 companies are expected to be represented, recruiting all majors for internships, co-ops, volunteer, seasonal and full-time jobs.

To see a current list of companies who will be represented, please visit the CDC website at www.alfred.edu/cdc and click on events.

Bring the postcard that you receive in the mail to enter a raffle to win 1 of 6 prizes from the AU Bookstore!

Submitted by: Jill Crandall

back to top Send Email Reminder

Save the Date for Reunion 2014!

Join your fellow alumni at Alfred this June to explore what's new and also to reminisce about Alfred through the ages...

Reunion 2014, June 6-8

Everybody is welcome with a special invitation extended to Alfred's Golden Saxons, the classes of 1964, 1969, 1974, 1979, 1984, 1989, 1994, 1999, 2004, and 2009, and to the Sisters of Alpha Kappa Omicron, the Sisters of Sigma Chi Nu, and the Brothers of Lambda Chi Alpha.

Contact us at the Office of Alumni Relations: 607-871-2144 or visit us on Web at www.alfred.edu/alumni/reu....

The new Li'l Alf Mascot just made his debut and doesn't want to miss the Reunion 2014 fun!

Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni

back to top Send Email Reminder

Family Film: 'The Polar Express'

Saturday, Dec. 21 at 10:30 a.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585.593.3410

A Christmas Eve train ride helps a young boy believe in Santa Claus. The film is taken from Chris Van Allsburg's book of the same name. Voices include Tom Hanks, Peter Scolari, Nona Gaye, and Steven Tyler. Rated G.

This 2004 library-sponsored holiday movie is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Documentary Matinee: 'Tigers of the Snow'-National Geographic (2000)

Friday, Dec. 27 at 1:30 p.m. Nancy Howe Auditorium David A. Howe Public Library 155 N. Main St., Wellsville 585.593.3410

The Siberian tiger is one of the biggest and most endangered cats on Earth. National Geographic takes you on a journey with researchers as they work to save these beautiful animals.

The library-sponsored documentary is free and open to the general public.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Join the Office for the Aging Tax Team

The Allegany County Office for the Aging is looking for volunteers to help people with their tax returns. This is a great opportunity for people who like working with numbers, have experience in filing their own tax returns, and have some free time during the months of January (for training), February, March, and April.

The Tax Counseling for the Elderly Program (TCE) offers free income tax assistance for low to moderate income Allegany County residents. Volunteer Counselors are trained and certified to help people who are 60 and over with federal, state and local returns. Volunteers handle basic forms. If the client's return is more involved, the volunteer directs the person to go to a paid preparer. The training is in Belmont Jan. 13, 15, 17, 21, 22 and 24, 2014.

If you are interested in joining the team of volunteers, or if you would like more information, please call the Office for the Aging 585.268.9390 or toll-free 1.866.268.9390 and ask for Lynn.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews